DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
DIVISION OF WATERSHED MANAGEMENT
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REVISION TO THE SUSSEX COUNTY-WIDE WASTEWATER MANAGEMENT

PLAN/SUSSEX COUNTY WATER QUALITY MANAGEMENT PLANS

TAXE NOTICE that on MAR 0 3 2003 , pursuant to the provisions of the
Water Quality Planning Act, N.J.S.A. 58:11A-1 et seq., and the Statewide Water Quality
Management Planning rules, NJ.A.C. 7:15-3.5, a revision to the Sussex County-Wide
Wastewater Management Plan/Sussex County Water Quality Management Plan was adopted by
the Department of Environmental Protection (Department).

This revision, prepared by Suburban Consulting Engineers, Inc. on behalf of the Township of
Lafayette, would permit the expansion of the existing, NJPDES Discharge to Groundwater
(DGW) permitted, TMB Partners wastewater treatment facility service area located on the corner
of Routes 15/94 and 623 in the Township of Lafayette, Sussex County.

The expanded service area (totaling 6.4 acres) will be created by combining the existing parcel,
(Block 9, Lot 25) with the newly designated parcel, Block 9, Lot 21.03 (approximately 2.4
acres). The wastewater flow from the expanded service area/DGW treatment facility will
increase from 6,936 gallons per day (gpd) to 8,686 gpd and the Sussex County Municipal
Utilities Authority will retain ownership and operation of the TMB Partners wastewater

treatment facility.

This revision has been reviewed in accordance with Executive Order No. 109 (2000) and
N.J.A.C. 7:15-5.18. Due to the scope of this revision, it is not subject to the alternatives analysis
under that Executive Order and rule provision.
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Lawrence J. Bier

Director

Division of Watershed Management
Department of Environmental Protection
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